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Dear Potential Sponsor:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Youth Community Outreach Program (Y-COP) is a licensed, year-round, not-for-profit childcare organization serving a diverse group of at-risk youth, ages five to 18, through its after school, summer day camp, out-of-school, girls’ empowerment group, and youth basketball development instruction programs in the Mount Vernon, New York area. Y-COP seeks to provide high quality, positive programs, led by caring, qualified individuals in a safe and nurturing environment at an affordable rate for working parents. Y-COP keeps costs low though grants, collaborations/partnerships with organizations with similar missions, donations of supplies and services from small business, fundraisers and more. Y-COP’s largest annual fundraiser is the Y-COP Gala. During this pandemic that has impacted us all, Y-COP has the task of raising $75,000 by way of a virtual gala, which means no ticket sales.  I am asking you if you can help support our gala by agreeing to be one of our sponsors. Please see the sponsorship giving levels on how you can receive extra special recognition leading up to and on the day of Y-COP’s 5th annual gala.        
Y-COP serves the Mount Vernon population, a city of 70,000 residents representing 98 races, nationalities, ethnicities, cultures, and religions. According to the 2010 Census, 45% of households are led by single parents and whose children qualify for reduced fee or free lunch. Due to the high cost, some parents must choose between working or childcare. Many youth are “latchkey kids”. They are left home alone during the hours of 3 and 6 pm while their parents are working. This timeframe is when children, unsupervised by adults, are subject to gang violence, bullying, experimenting with sex, drugs, alcohol, and victims of other predatory/criminal behavior. Before the pandemic, Y-COP’s after school program transported children from school upon dismissal to the after-school program site where they received help with homework, a hot, nutritious meal, as well as recreation. This allows working parents to not have to worry about feeding their children, making sure they complete homework and are ensured that their children are safe. Another program, the summer day camp, takes youth out of the typical urban setting. Children go on a boat to fish, rock climb, horseback riding, and hike trails in Westchester County.   
While all these programs sound amazing, and are rare in Mount Vernon, it is very costly to provide. However, Y-COP’s board, staff, volunteers, and parents all strongly believe that no person’s circumstance should determine their worth. That is why Y-COP works hard to raise funds to offset the actual cost of programs per child and only charges parents a nominal fee. If you would like to learn more about Y-COP programs, please visit us at YCOPMVNY.org, or on facebook, twitter, or instagram @YCOPMVNY. I can be reached at 914.215.3063 or Wilson.Henry2010@gmail.com. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to speaking with you about how you can help under-resourced children reach their full potential and become a contributing member to society, not a statistic. Your sponsorship supports not only an at-risk youth, it supports a family, and a community.   

Sincerely yours,

Henry Wilson
Executive Director
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